
To: Johnny Huynh
Sonovia Ltd

Date 15th Nov 2022

Dear Johnny Huynh,

Sonovia Ltd - Nomination for Brands For Good 2023

Thank you for your Nomination for Brands For Good 2023.

Congratulations! We wish to inform you that based on the materials you have
submitted; our panel of judges have found your application has met the requirements
for Brands For Good 2023. Hence, with great pleasure let me congratulate you with
the following award:

Brands For Good 2023
Technology For Good - Distinction

This year we received about 80 nominations and expected to award 36 companies.
Brands for Good seeks to build a community of like-minded businesses and with your
award, we do recognize Sonovia Ltd as a valued-member of the community.
Therefore, we look forward to having you join us in our upcoming events that we will be
organizing with our partners such as IPOS Society, International Intellectual Property
Commercialization Council Singapore (IIPCC Singapore) and BBX Singapore.

Please note that your award is strictly embargoed until the actual Brands For
Good Award 2023 celebration event on Thursday, 27th April 2023 (TBC) and any
public announcement (inclusive of any posts on social media such as
Facebook, LinkedIn, etc) may cause your award to be rescinded. We seek your
cooperation to help us ensure an effective media campaign for the awards. We hope
this will help you build your brand awareness and extend your brand outreach
regionally.
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On behalf of the organising committee, I am also honoured to invite you to join us for
the Brands For Good celebration event that will take place in-person on Thursday,
27th April 2023 (to be confirmed, details will be provided closer to the date).

For more information do feel free to contact our coordinating manager Mr. Jessie G. at
email nominations@brandsforgood.asia, or mobile 8752-8845. We truly look forward to
see you at the event and hope that you would take this opportunity to engage with the
community.

Once again congratulations, we wish you every success!

Best Regards,

Alan Ng,
Co-Chair, Brands For Good
On Behalf of the 2023 Brands For Good Organising Committee
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